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 Another exciting month has passed! Students participated in many activities during October.  

We kicked off the month with celebrating our beloved school’s jubilee. On the 16th we celebrated World 

Food Day. And to highlight the importance of healthy eating and its role in growing up, students and 

teachers made fruit salad.  

 

On the 22nd we had a Breast Cancer Awareness campaign in school by wearing pink and making pink 

crafts to show solidarity with cancer patients. In a simplified manner we explained to our students that 

some people get terminally ill and need support and encouragement to get through their sickness. 

 

Finally, we celebrated the end of the Animals Unit which we worked on throughout month of October. 

Students learned about animals’ habitats, life cycles and what they need to survive.  

 

In English and Science we covered the following: 

 

KG1 English: we continued talking about ourselves and body parts. And how healthy food nourishes our 

bodies and helps in keeping sickness away! The letters t, i, p, n were covered as well, with their sounds 

and correct formation. 

KG1 Science: we talked about animals, their body parts and their different habitats. 

 

KG2 English: we talked about healthy food and healthy living. We learned how to label our body parts as 

well. We continue to revise letter sounds and started practicing our decoding. 

KG2 Science: we discussed animals, their habitats and their needs to survive. And we also discussed self-

defence methods for animals and how it varies from one animal to the other depending on their 

environment. 

 

We look forward to starting the plants unit in November with our lovely students! 
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